Natoaganeg School

11 Riverview Road East Eel Ground N.B. E1V 4G1

Helen Bernard-Ward, Principal

Phone (506) 627-4615 Fax (506) 627-4621

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The end of the school year is fast approaching. Please read through the newsletter and check the attached calendar to be informed of upcoming events.

On June 18th grade 3 to 5 will be travelling to JMH to participate in the Track & Field events. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the event. A bagged lunch will be provided.

End of the year trips are being planned and as they are finalized homeroom teachers will send more detailed information if necessary.

On Thursday, June 7^{th} the grade 8 students will be going to MVHS for transition day. They will leave the school @ 10:45am and take the bus home with the high school students. Lunch will be provided.

Bike Safety Rodeo

On June 19th at 11am students in Kindergarten to Grade 4 are invited to participate in the Bike Safety Rodeo.

Students are encouraged to drive their bikes to school and participate in this event.

There will be prizes drawn for students that participate.

See the attached notice for more information



Natoaganeg School staff and students participated in the Walk for Happiness on May 31st.

We walked to the Band Hall and then to the Health Centre and enjoyed a bbq lunch! Thanks to everyone that organized this event and to





June 11th K5 Trip to Moncton

June 11th Grade 1 & 2 Trip to Moncton

June 11th Grade 3 & 4 Trip to Moncton

June 12th K4 Beaubears Island

June 15th Grade 4 & 5 Trip to Moncton

June 15th Grade 6 Trip to Moncton

June 15th Grade 7 & 8 Trip to Moncton

Classroom Teachers will be sending home more information as the dates of the class trips gets closer.



June 11th K5 – Miss Cases's Grade 4 Trip to Moncton.

June 12th K4 Trip to Beaubears Island

June 12th Turn Around Achievement Awards

June 13th Grade 8 Graduation

June 14th K4 Graduation

June15th Miss Williston's Grade 4 - 8 Trip to Moncton

June 18th Track & Field Gr.3-5 @ JMH

June 19th Bike Safety Rodeo 11AM

June 19th End of Year Celebration 1 PM

June 20th Last Day for students 1/2 Day

Congratulations to our grade 8 students who participated in the UNB Math Competition.

Thank you Miss Manuel and Mrs. Harris for ensuring that our students take part in this event.

Congratulations to
Arabella for
winning May's
successful
newsletter delivery
draw!

Our Year End
Celebration is
scheduled for June
19th at 1 pm.
Families are
welcome to join us in
celebrating the hard
work and
achievements of our
students.

Ms. Bev's K5 class will be having a

Fairytale Dress up Party

On **Wednesday June 13th** K5 students are encouraged to dress up as their favorite Fairy Tale character.

Paths in our School

Parents...did you know that complimenting your child can be a way to encourage positive behavior? If you compliment your child when they do something that you would like to see them do often, it increases the chances of your child repeating that positive behavior in the future. Think about it! Your boss compliments you on a good job... you feel great about yourself. You want that feeling to continue, so you keep working hard to do a good job AND get more compliments. It works the same way for your child. Compliments help encourage positive behavior in your child.

Parents can now send funds for their child's goody cart via email transfer to natoaganegschool@outlook.com
Put your child's name in the message portion and use the password snacks.

Please be reminded to have your child dressed appropriately for school. Students go outside for recess when the weather permits.

At Natoaganeg School we live by the Healthy Bodies, Healthy Minds, Healthy Spirits philosophy and we do our best to impart this message to the students. One way we do this is by providing the children with a healthy and nutritious breakfast and lunch each day. Children should come prepared with a healthy snack that is low in sugar and sodium. Some examples of an appropriate snack are: applesauce, fruits, veggies, cereal bar, granola, yogurt, cheese, milk (white or chocolate), crackers.

In recognition of this month's perfect attendance. We would like to express THANK YOU to all parents for recognizing the importance of our attendance policy. Congratulations to our monthly perfect attendance winners

Abigail

Cameron

K5 Grade 1/2

Brysen Jacoby Fisher Sammy Logan

Grade 3/4

Brooklyn Abigail

Grade 6

Preston Kaido Mariah Xavier Students with perfect attendance for the month get their name put into a draw for a prize!

Grade 4/5

Shelby Blade Gianna

Grade 7/8

Kohen Nicole Cameron Mathyis Piel

NATOAGANEG SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT:

Natoaganeg School strives
to have students prepared
with necessary skills to
become responsible and
successful lifelong learners.
To create a positive learning environment
that will inspire ALL to believe in developing to
their full potential.

MOTTO:

When you Believe, You will Achieve!

Follow us:

Twitter: natoaganeg_school

Website: eelgroundschool.ca

Facebook page/group:

Natoaganeg School

and

Natoaganeg Home and School

